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NEWSLETTER
Term Three 2016

We have been kept busy throughout Term 3 with 
our Kelly Sports birthday parties. Football and 
soccer were the much sought after themes during 
the winter months. 

We were going for gold with our Olympic themed 
events throughout the month of August including 
the Payneham Library, Modbury KidzClub and 
the Adelaide Showground Markets. Activities 
included shot put, discus, hurdles, foam javelin, 
long jump, relay races, basketball games, making 
medals and flag colouring.   (Photo courtesy of 
East Torrens Messenger)

Kelly Sports Adelaide were delighted to work 
alongside Channel 9 and Port Adelaide star 
Warren Tredrea in a football coaching clinic 
that brought the local community together and 
encouraged the development of grass roots footy 
in South Australia. Our Kelly Sports coaching 
team were super excited to be involved in the first 
ever Tredders’ Footy Clinic giving children aged 
between 5-12 years old the chance to participate 
in an exciting and fun footy clinic with their 
favourite AFL talent from South Australia’s AFL 
clubs.

Players included Richard Douglas, Riley Knight, 
Paul Seedsman, Andy Otten, Rory Laird, Brodie 
Smith and Tony Modra from the Adelaide Football 
Club along with Sam Colquhoun, Matthew Lobbe, 
Alipate Carlile, Brad Ebert, Kane Cornes , Jared 
Polec  and Gavin Wanganeen from the Port 
Adelaide Football Club.

We are continuing to develop our partnership with 
the Roger Rasheed Sports foundation by keeping 
the kids active at the Secombe Street Reserve with 
a range of different sporting activities.  Families in 
the Playford community now have  a vibrant new 
sports hub thanks to a collaboration between the 
Roger Rasheed Sports Foundation and the City of 

Playford. This partnership aims to develop healthier 
communities by providing access to sports facilities 
and equipment as well as mentoring from elite 
athletes. Congratulations Roger Rasheed Foundation 
and the City of Playford in helping children live 
healthier lives by way of creating sporting pathways 
for families in their local communities. 

" Thanks Kelly Sports Adelaide for a fantastic 
Football party. Rocco did a great job with 
the kids, they all had a fun afternoon 
celebrating my sons 10th birthday party. 
Having Rocco keep the boys entertained 
made for a stress free party for me"

- Penny 
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PROGRAMS
The Kelly Sports franchise in Adelaide continues to grow with 104 sessions and  1100 children a week participating in either a multi-
sports program at a primary school, a fundamental skills program at a child-care centre or an extra curriculm team sport activity.  In 
Term 3 our Wild Winter multi-sports program focused on football, soccer, netball and basketball. 

Kelly Sports Adelaide are continuing to develop their partnerships with St Peter’s Woodlands Grammar School, Christian Brothers 
College , Pulteney  Grammar and Immanuel College by providing sports coaches for their extra -curricular sports teams including 
netball, soccer and football. Our fabulous team of coaches assist in developing the children’s  life skills in team play and sportsmanship 
whilst enjoying the rewards of physical activity. 

SPORTING SCHOOLS
Kelly Sports Adelaide is continuing to work with 
a number of schools across the Adelaide Metro 
area with the Sporting Schools program. During 
term 3 our coaches have enjoyed developing 
both the softball and hockey skills of the children  
at   Pimpala Primary, Two Wells Primary, Seacliff 
Primary, St Mary Magadelene’s Primary  Owen 
Primary and Pinnacle College.

"I just wanted to let you know that our recent 
Sporting School softball clinics lead by Rocco 
were very much appreciated. Rocco was very 
professional, positive, well organised, calm 
and very respectful. He is a great asset to your 
organisation."

Kind regards,

Trish

Principal

St Mary Magdalene's School

Elizabeth Grove

"It's very pleasing for me to see the very confident way in which the Pulteney team deliver their 
brand of football with the skill improvement and experience they have gained throughout the 
season. From where they started the season, to where they are now, the players have improved in 
each are of their game dramatically and can only keep developing in the years to come. 

It's been a method of mine to ensure all players have been fairly rotated during each game, 
enabling them to play each position with passion and 100% effort. This has given the players the 
opportunity to be multi-skilled and confident in each area of Forward, Midfield and Defence.

This group has done something really special this season and I am glad I have endeavoured to 
make them the best footballers they can be.

I would like to thank each one of the players for their dedication, determination and commitment 
during the season and also their families who have brought them to each game and provided an 
extreme amount of support and encouragement.

I would also like to thank Bill Davis for his help, support and communication during the season and 
for coming to many games.

Thank you to all the Pulteney staff who assisted with the team coaching and provided valuable 
input at training's. I have really enjoyed coaching the Year 5 football team this season with passion 
and enthusiasm."

Rocco Canino Kelly Sports Coach

PRE-SCHOOL PROGRAMS
In our pre-school programs the kids have been having a blast with our Fundamental Skills program which 
teaches children the fundamentals of sport with an emphasis on team work and social skills. Our key aims 
are to develop and enhance the following skills – running, jumping, catching, throwing, passing, kicking 
and striking: 

TEAM SPORTS COACHING

ST PETER’S WOODLANDS COACHING TEAM 
– FOOTBALL, SOCCER, NETBALL

PULTENEY GRAMMAR - FOOTBALL

FIND US ON



“I coached the CBC 8B boys and it was such a 
pleasurable experience. Having only met them 
once before our first game it was a big task to get 
the right formation and player positions. The boys 
were very helpful and understanding and most 
were willing to play in their non preferred position. 
Half our team were all strikers (we literally had no 
defenders!) But our first game showed promising 
results! We won the first 4 games comfortably. 
The rest of the season was more of a challenge 
as players were sick, injured and moving up and 
down divisions. The boys still continued to show 
great form and I could see that they were gelling 
as a team nicely. I thoroughly enjoyed coaching 
them and watching them progress as a team. 
Only loosing a handful of games i'd say it was an 
exceptional season!"

Jaimee Clayton Kelly Sports Coach

“I would like to begin by saying how much I have enjoyed coaching my year 4 team at Immanuel. 
These girls have never played netball has a whole group before, with a couple never playing netball 
before. The girls were placed in the top division for their age and were not regraded. The season 
was challenging for the girls mentally and physically. However, each week the girls came out with 
a positive attitude and so much enthusiasm. As the weeks rolled on the girls became stronger as a 
team. Their friendships grew stronger as well as their netball skills. I was so proud of my girls, for 
coming out each week win, lose or draw. Week by week I could see the girls improving, which just 
made them more determined. Every training they listened to what I had to teach them and tried 
their hardest to put this into play. By the end of the season the girls were a strong united team, that 
were ready for any challenge. I could not be any prouder of the girls improvement throughout the 
season and their teamwork and sportsmanship to each other and oppositions. I wish these girls all 
the best in their future, and hope they continue on with netball because they are all superstars in 
my eyes.”

Gemma Rowe  Kelly Sports Coach

“The CBC Year 7 B team was a very successful this 
year. There were huge improvements in regards 
to personal development and teamwork. All 
members of the team played exceptional soccer 
while I was coaching and showed they can work 
efficiently as a team. There were some excellent 
individual efforts, which seemed to rub off on the 
other players. 

When I started coaching there were a few players 
on the team who were lacking confidence. I 
explained that the contribution of every player 
is important for any team to become successful. 
This team was a perfect example of this, as 
once all players started taking the game on, the 
team started experiencing success (First game 
victorious).  

The help from CBC representatives also needs to 
be recognised. during my coaching at CBC. It was 
very reassuring to know that no matter what, I 
always had someone to go to for help or advice. 
The CBC community and parents have proven 
that great things can happen if everyone puts in 
and helps out. 

Finally I’d just like to say that I enjoyed my 
coaching experience at CBC and would be 
honoured to work with any school sharing the 
same supportive environment." 

Tyler Norton Kelly Sports Coach

TEAM SPORTS COACHING
 IMMANUEL PRIMARY SCHOOL  - NETBALLCHRISTIAN BROTHERS COLLEGE  - SOCCER
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KELLY SPORTS ADELAIDE METRO 
WINS EVENT OF THE YEAR

We won!! For the second year in a row Kelly Sports Adelaide Metro has been awarded the Kelly Sports Australia 
Event of the Year.  Congratulations to our awesome team and thank you to the Roger Rasheed Foundation and 
the City of Marion for the opportunity to partner with the Rajah Reserve Community Sports Day giving children in 
disadvantaged communities a better life pathway through access to sport.

Congratulations to our Term Three Coach of the Term 

ROCCO CANINO 
Rocco Canino has been with Kelly Sports Adelaide Metro since 2014 and during this time he has 
proven to be an outstanding and dedicated Kelly Sports coach.  Rocco’s coaching skills and knowledge 
enable him to coach across all of the Kelly Sports programs including child-care centres, schools, 
events, holiday programs, birthday parties, sporting schools as well as team coaching in soccer, 
cricket and football.  Rocco has never missed a coaching session during  his time with Kelly Sports due 
to illness or unavailability and he is always willing to assist when other coaches are unavailable. An 
example of this would be the time when Rocco took an early 7.00am Saturday morning phone call 
when we needed a fill in coach due to a last minute early morning message from another coach who 
couldn’t get to their game. Rocco saved the day and made it to the game by 8.00am.

Both the kids and parents absolutely love Rocco and we regularly receive numerous testimonials and 
requests for Rocco each term. Rocco has been an active contributor towards the growth of the Kelly 
Sports Adelaide franchise by way of introducing a number of new schools and child-care centres.. 
As a result of Rocco’s outstanding values, qualities and work ethic he was recently appointed to 
Operations Manager Kelly Sports Adelaide Metro of which he has successfully overcome many of 
the day to day challenges of managing our coaching roster.   We think Rocco is an outstanding role 
model for other Kelly Sports coaches and thoroughly deserves the recognition of being awarded the  
Kelly Sports Adelaide Metro Coach of the Term.

COACH
OF THE
TERM

Congratulations are also in order for our following Kelly Sports Coaches

Jarrod Lienert
Jarrod Lienert became the first player from the Sturt Football Club to win 
the Powerade Star Search Award. Introduced in 2007 the Powerade 
Star Search Award recognises the SANFL most outstanding emerging 
talent. 

Ryan Burton 
We are also very proud of our previous Kelly Sports coach Ryan Burton 
making his debut for Hawthorn in round 21 on Saturday 31st August. 
The game was Hawthorn v North Melbourne and he kicked a goal on 
debut!


